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27 May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, pupils and students of The Ladies’ College 
 
I write this afternoon to confirm to you that our plans for return to The Ladies’ College on Monday, 1 
June 2020, have been agreed by Public Health.  
 
We are now finalising the operational plans to support our return and plan to share these with you all 
tomorrow afternoon, in the hope that the detail will make clear how our framework for return will reinforce 
our primary focus for the coming weeks around the health, safety and wellbeing of our College 
community. There will, no doubt, be further questions that you would like to ask and I hope that you will 
raise these with me, as appropriate. 
 
As with all organisations impacted by Covid-19, there will be a number of changes to our operations and 
these will be outlined tomorrow, as well as being part of our initial meetings and time together with the 
girls when they join us on Monday. Please be assured that the changes to our operations have been thought 
through carefully to ensure that they meet the health, safety and wellbeing of our College community and, 
as with lockdown, as we return from lockdown we will adjust and tweak our plans, as required. 
  
Yours sincerely   

  
Ashley Clancy   
Principal  
 


